                                                    Scholarships
Scholarships are provided through the generous donations of congregations, presbyteries, and individuals in order that any camper who would like to can attend camp at Highlands Presbyterian Camp and Retreat Center. There are limited funds available, but please apply if you have the need.
A scholarship may be granted for one camp each summer for each of your children. While Highlands wants to ensure that no child or youth be denied a camping experience because of financial difficulties, we do believe that every family should provide some dollar amount towards the total cost of the program. Typically, Highlands’ scholarship fund offers no more than 2/3 of the total fee of the program but is determined by the financial need presented.
Many churches provide scholarships to assist their members in attending camps/retreats. Please check with your church to see if they can provide assistance.
 Need based scholarships will be considered on a first come basis.
 Applications will be considered on an individual basis, based on the following criteria:
  Illness in family                                                                                                                                                          Single parent family                                                                                                                                                     Multiple campers in family                                                                                                                                          Unemployment                                                                                                                                                              Low income                                                                                                                                                                    First year camper                                                                                                                                                 Other serious extenuating circumstances                                                                                
 If your scholarship request is accepted, you will receive a letter indicating the amount that has been awarded to you.       
Complete the application on the back of this page and mail to:                                   Rev. Denise Shannon, Director of Outdoor Ministry                                                 3879 E. 120th Ave    #93    Thornton, CO  80233                                                                  or email to pastordeniseshannon@gmail.com.

